Flores, Valerie

From:

Benjamin G

Sent:

Sunday, September 19, 2021 9:22 PM

To:

PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject:

20 September 2021 Meeting Item 6: Request for EV Case 580 Backhoe Loader

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you **know** the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>

(Please send this message to the mayor and all councilmembers.)

Dear Mayor Gordo and Councilmembers,

I wrote this letter to request for you to not purchase the Caterpillar 440 Backhoe Loader because a completely electric Backhoe Loader—the Case 580—is available for purchase. In the meantime, please continue to use the current backhoe loader or lease a new one. I would like staff members to research this backhoe loader because it can accomplish what the Caterpillar 440 Backhoe Loader can with zero emissions. It is better to not purchase

a new CO2 and air pollutant emitting backhoe loader than to use it unnecessarily for another decade.

The Emitter



The Electric



Sincerely,

Benjamin Garza